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March 3, 2009

.RE: Support for SB #190 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Department of Health Committee Members,

I am supporting your proposed bill SB 190 SD1 that will allow two private pay clients
to live together in a Community Care Foster Family program when both clients
share a relationship which is to be determined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings, .

1 strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provision.. Statistics show that people are living longer .
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the

. needy. Although the Community Care Foster Family program was originally created for
Medicaid patients to provide a more comfortable residential setting while being more
affordable, private pay patients are no different in case. For many, this is a viable
alternative to institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

Family is a core value where no one should have to live separately from a loved one even
when part of a program’s patient eligibility is determined by the number of private pay
patients vs Medicaid patients. The relationship of the couple should be a primary
consideration when space is available in the same care home.

[ have a friend in Hilo who has been trying to live with her husband in the same foster
care home for almost 2 years without success. Sidney and Terry Kaide have been
married for 62 years and have been forced to live separately in their 80’s because the
program’s criteria does not recognize their relationship as husband and wife but on their
medical paying status. NO married couple should have to ask for permission to live with
their spouse.

I fully support SB #190 SD1 and humbly ask that this bill be pushed through so that
Sidney and Terry Kaide will be able to live out the rest of their lives together as husband
and wife in the same Commumty Care Foster Family home.

Sincerely, f Q7”’/7. 5/ 7
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March 3, 2009

RE: Support for SB #190 SDt

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Department of Health Committee Members,

I am supporting your proposed bill SB 190 SD1 that will allow two private pay clients
to live together in a Community Care Foster Family program when both clients
share a relationship which is to be determined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings, .
1 strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the

. needy. Although the Community Care Foster Family program was originally created for
Medicaid patients to provide a more comfortable residential setting while being more
affordable, private pay patients are no different in case. For many, this is a viable
alternative to institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

Family is a core value where no one should have to live separately from a loved one even
when part of a program’s patient eligibility is determined by the number of private pay
patients vs Medicaid pattents The reiationship of the couple should be a primary
consuderatlon when space is avallable in the same care home.

[ have a friend in Hilo who has been trying to live with her husband in the same foster
care home for almost 2 years without success. Sidney and Terry Kaide have been
married for 62 years and have been forced to live separately in their 80°s because the
program’s criteria does not recognize their relationship as husband and wife but on their
medical paying status. NO married couple should have to ask for permission to live with
their spouse.

I fully support SB #190 SDi and humbly ask that this bill be pushed through so that

Sidney and Terry Kaide will be abie to live out the rest of their lives together as husband
and wife in the same Community Care Foster Family home.

Sincerely,
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March 6, 2008

" Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 ~ SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the depairtment.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying slatus of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. '

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.
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March 6, 2009

~ Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 ~ SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live togsther in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. '

I wholeheaftedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commiitiee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

! wholeheariedty support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

“\UM

p.7

77



Mar 12 09 11:30p Helen Sapla 808-935-7425 p.8

March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: PPORT FOR SB - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

1 support SB 190 — SD1 that will aliow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family homs when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the depariment.

! Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. »

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have 1o live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheaftedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our-aging communities.

‘Sin.cerely, / 4%‘__4/ Jéu__\
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno

Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB190 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

‘Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- [ fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely, : 5 0':-\
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB 190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- [ fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs
and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely,

- Sig_g | 5
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commitiee,

I support SB 120 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the depariment.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patrent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they shouid have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have io live separately from our loved ones and

be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themseives in need
of this provision in our aging communities.
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE:_SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay dlients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. : '

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit!

is our cora value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. _

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, Mc :z %
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SDt

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Comimitlae,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients 1o live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

* Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regardmg the pauent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
chiid, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and

be denied of this right.

| whoieheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,
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March 3, 2009

.RE: Support for SB #1906 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Department of Health Committee Meinbers, )

1 am supporting your proposed bill SB 190 SD1 that will allow two private pay clients
to live together in a Community Care Foster Family program when both clients
share a relationship which is to be determined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings, .
I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provisien. Statistics show that people are living longer |
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the

. needy. Although the Community Care Foster Family program was originally created for
Medicaid patients to provide a more comfortable residential setting while being more
affordable, private pay patients are no different in case. For many, this is a viable
alternative to institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

'Family is a core value where no one should have o live separately from a loved one even
when part of a program’s patient eligibility is determined by the number of private pay
patients vs Medicaid patients. The relationship of the couple should be a primary
consideration when space is available in the same care home,

I have a friend in Hilo who has been trying to live with her husband in the same foster
care home for almost 2 years without success. Sidney and Terry Kaide have been
married for 62 years and have been forced to iive separately in their 80°s because the

~ program’s criteria does not recognize their relationship as husband and wife but on their
medical paying status. NO married couple should have to ask for permission to live with
their spouse.

I fully support SB #190 SD1 and humbly ask that this bill be pushed through so that
Sidney and Terry Kaide will be able to live out the rest of their lives together as husband
and wife in the same Commurity Care Foster Family home.

Sincerely,
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

[ support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

‘ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core vaiue. We should never have to live separatsly from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

Dr. sa\/\/kf\ MM\?L\'
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Commities

RE: SUPPORT 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Gommittee,

I support SB 180 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be aliowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within '
this program, then they should have tha right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We shouid never have to live separataly from our loved ones and

be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

‘ Sincerely,
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 130 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that wiil allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’'s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.
If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within
this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit
is our care value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

! whoieheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT F B 190 -~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

i support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department. '

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live togsther in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a reiationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the sameé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since tha family unit

is our core value. We should never have to five separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. :

! wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in nead
of this provision in our aging communities.
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

{ support SB 190 —~ SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. :

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in nesd
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincetrely,
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commitiee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Dapartment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay cllents share a relataonshlp as defined by the department

immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| whaolsheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in nesd
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, M‘/\/
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno

Huiman Services Committee

RE: Support for SB 190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Famity Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provision, Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of ¢are as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

I fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs
and keep our ohana together.

)}/ L

p.11



- 5 p.1
Mar 12 09 11:32p Helen Sapla 808-935-742

March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Comimittee

RE: SUPPORT FOR $SB 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commiittee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay dlients that share a relationship as husband and wite, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. :

| whoieheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

BWis S\ e Daniel,
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

{ suppoﬁ SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Cammunity Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.

Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themseives in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live saparately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. -

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this pravision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

Chrigting Love @0%-443-4412 (minor-1%)
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 —- SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Depariment of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the depariment.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patxent’s paying status of private pay vs.

Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right {o live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have o live separate'y from our loved ones and
be denied of this righl.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities. ,

Sincerely, @W%

ME lhan- Kai-Sumky
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno

Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB 190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

T am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

1 strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a

loved one.

-1 fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno

Human Services Commitiee

RE: SupportforSB190 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD! that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

‘Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people-are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same Kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are ofien unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- 1 fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely,

Vateen M s,
Valepe M. Suimners,
S3N-4%0)
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March 8, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themseives in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. :

t whoteheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

Lauro foiland
C80T) 420~ A1
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB 190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongty believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people-are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same Kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

Mare private pay patients will continue fo seek guality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- I fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs
and keep our ohana together.

Tador. Ko N alpaga: |
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno .
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commitiee,

[ support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
. two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the depariment.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be aliowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirermnents regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our foved ones and
be denied of this right. '

| whéleheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, W/ o @/ 667 ne S &
/S©7 Sast /5@/%’ R‘%/
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March 1, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Commitiee

RE: Support for SB190 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people-are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patierits. For many, this is a viable alternative to

_ institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordabie.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- Ifully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely,

Pﬁfmf¢37wd&/
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March 8, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Commitiee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. ’ :
i two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within
this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit
is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

JO. s &1
BOR- P76 =~
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March 6, 2009

 Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 180 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. :

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, »
Afee 1ok
-7y

RD]
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Gommittee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commiitee,

{ support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Depariment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

*  Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patlent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right tc live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and

be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

o3
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizunoc
Department of Human Services Committee

AE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizunb and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a reiationship as defined by the department.

' Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this pregram, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We shouid never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

1 wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

Dame_ K. Ot

Davw~ K. A=gbo
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March 6, 2009

"~ Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Commitiee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Saervices Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

* Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patlent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core valle. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheariediy support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

9357111
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SDT that will aillow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

' Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

if two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheaﬁediy support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

Q25 - 7T U0\
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
- Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR $B 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Commitiee,

[ support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Depariment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to five together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patlent s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the sameé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to five separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

! wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

%J A, p P
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Committeg

RE: Support for SB 190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Commiitee,

[ am writing in support of SB 190 SD! that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
_ two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people-are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a

loved one.

- 1 fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs
and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely,

A0F
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno

Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB 190 SD1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD!1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of ¢are as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originaily
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are ofien unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programas as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

. I fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.

4 %%&1/@
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March 1, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Committee

RE: Support for SB190 SD1’

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Commiitee,

[ am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

1 strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteriato
determine eligibility under this provision. Statistics show that people-are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordabie care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- 1 fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging community’s needs

and keep our ohana together.

Sincerely, s L /}
i -& -
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March 8, 2_009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: PPORT F B 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 130 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Humnan Services to accept
two private pay clients 1o live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relatienship as defined by the department.

¢ Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be aflowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit
is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones
be denied of this right. :

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

GO
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno -
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 ~ SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Hurnan Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients o live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patlent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medlcald

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find thernselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our lovad ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

419 50|
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Depaitment of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

I support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
shouid be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. ‘ :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as sibiings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themseives in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

MM
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: PPORT F B 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 130 — SD1 that will allow the Depariment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

p.3

Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings

_should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them

due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. -

if two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they shouid have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have 1o live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right. '

! wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselives in need
of this pravision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

e e
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Commitlee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Depariment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

' Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, |
BTy
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March 6, 2009

" Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - SD‘!

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

' Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may othsrwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patienf’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid. :

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the samé type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our ioved ones and
be denied of this right. :

| wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

2
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 — SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support SB 180 — SD1 that will allow the Depariment of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients 1o live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two privaie pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

' Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patient's paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themsalves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they should have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core valug. We should never have to live separately from our loved ones and
be denied of this right.

! wholeheartedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely, /)’L“!"{ %,{ Cj‘;ﬁ\ﬂqr\
568 37341
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March 6, 2008

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE: SUPPORT FOR SB 190 - S$D1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

{ support SB 190 — SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
twio private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationship as defined by the department.

* Immediate family relationships such husband and wife, parent and child and as siblings
should be allowed to live together in these programs that may otherwise disqualify them
due to program requirements regarding the patlent’s paying status of private pay vs.
Medicaid.

If two private pay clients that share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and
child, or as siblings, find themselves in need of the same type of care within

this program, then they shouid have the right to live together since the family unit

is our core value. We should never have to live separately from our foved ones and
be denied of this right.

| wholeheanedly support this bill since more families may find themselves in need
of this provision in our aging communities.

Sincerely,

ﬁew@bé> ST ool
Tee-5955
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March 1, 2009

. Chair John Mizuno
Human Services Committee

RE: Supportfor SB190 SD 1

Dear Chair John Mizuno and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of SB 190 SD1 that requires DHS to allow two private pay
patients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family Home program when
two private pay patients share a relationship that is defined by the department.

Whether the relationship is husband and wife, parent and child, or between siblings,

I strongly believe that an immediate family relationship should be the criteria to
determine eligibility uader this provision. Statistics show that people are living longer
lives and our aging middle class will continue to require the same kind of care as the
needy. These Community Care Foster Family Home programs although originally
created for Medicaid patients, provide a more comfortable residential setting, and more
affordable care even to private pay patients. For many, this is a viable alternative to
institutionalized nursing homes that are often unaffordable.

More private pay patients will continue to seek quality, affordable care and those who
share a relationship as husband and wife, parent and child or as siblings should be
allowed to live together in these programs as no one should ever be separated from a
loved one.

- I fully support this bill SB190 SD1 as we must address our aging commumty s needs
and keep our ohana together.
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March 6, 2009

Chair John Mizuno
Department of Human Services Committee

RE; PPORT FOR SB 190 - SD1

Dear Chair Mizuno and Department of Human Services Committee,

| support 88 190 —~ SD1 that will allow the Department of Human Services to accept
two private pay clients to live together in a Community Care Foster Family home when
those two private pay clients share a relationsh<ns1:XMLFault xmlns:ns1="http://cxf.apache.org/bindings/xformat"><ns1:faultstring xmlns:ns1="http://cxf.apache.org/bindings/xformat">java.lang.OutOfMemoryError: Java heap space</ns1:faultstring></ns1:XMLFault>